

The Board of Public Education

208 Bull Street, Savannah, Georgia 31401, 912/651-7000

MRS. KAREN S. MATTHEWS
President
MRS. KAY A. FORD
Vice-President
DR. BETTYE A. BATTISTE
Vice-President Pro Tempore

MRS. JESSIE COLLIER DeLOACH MR. DeWAYNE HAMILTON MR. JOHN E. MATTHEWS MRS. MARY ELLEN W. SPRAGUE DR. DANIEL L. WASHINGTON MR. ANDREW L. WAY

DR. PATRICK J. RUSSO Superintendent

September 27, 1993

Mr. Michael Hutchinson, Director Savannah High School Jazz Band 500 Washington Avenue Savannah, Georgia

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:

Congratulations on the excellent impression the Savannah High School Jazz Band made at the Governor's Conference on Education! Your performance reflected very positively on Savannah-Chatham County Public Schools. Thanks!

Please share my appreciation with each of your student musicians.

The school system and the state of Georgia are fortunate to have such talented and dedicated young people as representatives. With such a satisfactory sound and stage presence so early in the school year, I look forward to seeing the group perform again sometime during the 1993-94 school year.

Please thank everyone connected with the jazz band for helping us demonstrate to state officials that we are becoming the best school system, working together for every learner.

Sincerely

Patrick J. Russo, Ed.D.

CC:

Karen Matthews Dr. Ann Polite Dr. Nancy Hooten